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The Ukrainian Government has requested the publication of this response. 
The preliminary observations made by the CPT’s delegation were 
published on 13 January 2015 and are set out in document 
CPT/Inf (2015) 5. 
 
 
 
 
Strasbourg, 29 April 2015 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In accordance with Article 11, paragraph 3, of the European Convention for the Prevention of Torture and 
Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment, certain names have been deleted. 
 


































